

PRIMARY CARE HEALTH SCIENCES



REC: 21/SC/0393 IRAS: 1004274 EudraCT: 2021-005748-3 CI: Professor Chris Butler

PANORAMIC FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER - ISSUE No.17, 19 June 2023

panoramic@phc.ox.ac.uk Tel: 0808 156 0017 www.panoramictrial.org



Claiming Research Payments

Some of you have not yet started submitting invoices to us for the payment of the one-off set-up fee and the per participant fees.

You don't need to wait until the end of trial recruitment, you can send invoices quarterly to receive payments!

We will shortly start contacting you individually to provide the costs which can be claimed to-date, but also see your Site Agreement (trial contract) Appendix 2 for general details.

When submitting invoices to us, please remember **not to include** participant personal details (e.g. no name, d.o.b., initials, NHS number). Invoices can be emailed to: panoramic@phc.ox.ac.uk

Thank you for all your help and support!

PANORAMIC has recruited 27,297 participants



Promotional Materials Now Available

SA09 has been approved and trial posters are now accessible for you to download from the 'Share' page on the PANORAMIC website:

https://www.panoramictrial.org/general-resources

Please help promote the trial to your patients by displaying the posters and flyers.

SAE Reporting and Causality Assessment

When hub teams are first aware of an SAE, the SAE
CRF must be completed within 24 hours with any relevant
information to hand. The hub PI, or delegate, must promptly
provide the first assessment of causality.

When the PI or delegate is unavailable, the reporter of the SAE must alert the Central Team ASAP. The Clinical Safety Monitor will then assess the SAE's causality within the required time frame. For flagging SAEs without causality please use these contact details:

Mon to Fri (9am-5pm): <u>panoramic-safety@phc.ox.ac.uk</u>
Out of hours call the Safety Line: 0808 168 0130



Stop Dates

 Please provide a stop date on your delegation log for any team members who are no longer working on the Trial.

GP No Contact Forms

 Please complete GP No Contact forms as soon as you can. These are sent when the trial team have been unable to contact the participant. The data collected from these forms is essential to the trial.

Free LFT Kits

Sites will be able to have further free LFT kits again soon.

We will let you know shortly how these will be obtained.

The new supplies will enable each site to make sure they have a supply for the winter months.



















